
Arafura Dragons appreciates the support 
and contribution from the Northern Territory Government Quick 
Response Grant to its members towards the travel costs for the 
2015 International Dragon Boat Federation World Nations 
Championship will be held in Welland, Canada from the 19th to 
the 23rd of August 2015. 

 
L-R, Colin McDonald, Minister Higgins, Alan Culbertson, Willi Rothlisberger, Tammy 
Culbertson, Thomas Rehrmann, Tadek Rudz 
 

 


